

Paula A. Kiely Director

June 29, 2009

To the Honorable, the Common Council

## Dear Council Members:

The attached resolution requests approval for the Milwaukee Public Library to accept a grant of \$250,000 from the Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewage District (MMSD) for the 2009 Stormwater Best Management Practices Partnership project. The grant funding will be used for the green roof project at the Central Library.

The resolution will authorize the Library Director to execute a grant agreement with the MMSD for this project and expend funds.

Sincere

Paula A. Kiely Library Director

Enclosures